
Finnish Foreign Minister congratulates Minister Dacic
Thursday, 18 August 2016.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
received a congratulatory letter from Minister for Foreign Affairs of Finland Timo Soini, on the
occasion of the establishment of the new Government of the Republic of Serbia.
  
"I have the great pleasure to extend to you my sincere congratulations for assuming, once
again, the duties of the Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia.

The relations between Finland and Serbia have been very good, and I am looking forward to our
further cooperation. The progress made by Serbia on its path towards the European Union,
supported by Finland, provides us with an excellent basis for our future cooperation.

I am looking forward to cooperation between our countries, and I wish you every success in the
discharge of your responsible duties", reads the congratulatory letter of Finland's Minister for
Foreign Affairs.
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